
From: Dominic Petrillo
To: Caroline Pelletier
Subject: Re: Conceptual approval
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 8:44:13 AM

** CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL **

Hello Caroline

The process of selecting engineering and architecture is taking longer than expected.

The concept plan for 15 depot st has not changed. May I please request that the approval
previously given to our concept plan at 15 depot st be extended? That would give us a buffer
timing wize

I anticipate that we will be applying for the next phase within 30 to 60 days.

Best Regards 

Dom Petrillo 
207-756-2533

On Tue, Jan 16, 2024, 2:00 PM Dominic Petrillo <dompetrillo74@gmail.com> wrote:
Hey Caroline

Sorry I must have missed your email

I am around all day today if you have time to give me a call.

Best Regards 

Dom Petrillo 
207-756-2533

On Wed, Jan 10, 2024, 4:44 PM Caroline Pelletier <CPelletier@freeportmaine.com> wrote:

Hi Dom –

 

Sorry for the delay in getting back to you.  Can we set up time for a call on Tuesday to connect? 
The Council is considering some Ordinance changes Tuesday, so I am not sure is that might
change how you want to move forward.

 

Caroline Pelletier

Town Planner

Town of Freeport
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